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Dear
Across the country, work isn’t good enough for too many people. We’ve all heard the stories of how workers are exploited - at Uber, McDonalds, Sports Direct, Hermes and more. And these stories remind us that trade unions are more important than ever in winning a fair deal at work for everyone.
In 2018, the TUC will celebrate its 150th anniversary. That’s 150th years of standing up for working people and winning them fair wages, rights at work, decent pensions and safe workplaces. The anniversary is a chance to celebrate the trade union movement’s proud history and reach out to a new generation of young workers.  
Here in [place], we’re planning to … 
You can keep up with everything the trade union movement is doing to mark the TUC’s 150th anniversary throughout the year at #TUC150 or tuc.org.uk/150 – why not add your own stories of what trade unionism means to you? 
Yours sincerely,


